From: Bond, Catherine

Sent: 22 May 2015 21:14

To: Curry, Rav

Subject: FW: Planning application 71A Rowley Way
Hi Rav

| hope you have an excellent bank holiday weekend.

| am wondering if you would be so kind as to find some time next week to add a number of
objections to the current set of listed building consent applications we have for kitchens in a
number of flats at Rowley Way. The first objection from Zoe Davenport is below. She refers
specifically to no 71A, but she also mentions she is aware there are other applications, so |
assume she is objecting to all of them.

Catherine

Catherine Bond
Principal Planner (Conservation and Heritage)

Telephone: 020 7974 2669

——-0riginal Message-——-

From: Zoe Davenport [maito
Sent: 19 May 2015 18:18

To: Bond, Catherine

Subject: Planning application 71A Rowley Way

Dear Catherine

Ive just seen the planning application notice outside relating to 71A Rowley Way - | believe there
are others

| would like to submit my objection and ask for a postponement so that some of discrepancies
within the submissions can be addressed

This is a wonderful, world famous estate and rightly Grade 2* listed for its uniqueness and quality
of architecture and design. It is vital that Camden utilises the wealth of knowledge that exists
amongst residents; leaseholders and tenants alike, some of whom have lived here for decades,
many | believe are architects. | am sure everyone wants to help Camden maintain the singular
nature of the estate. The more people are involved the less likely the uniqueness of the flats will
be lost to careless refurbishments, neglect or worse - ignorance.

My own experience when refurbishing - though as you know | did not require planning permission
was not without its problems and | found it really difficult to make sure | was following the original
design and decoration wherever possible - even basic things like the colour of the exterior paint is
not unified on the estate. There appear to be more variations on the drawings submitted for
planning permission such as kitchen tiles, layout, concrete surfaces and even radiators.

Whilst | appreciate that at least there was a notice attached to the nearest tree | did not (as |
believe is normal in this situation) receive an official letter from Camden regarding planning
application so perhaps this can be taken into consideration
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Would it be possible to let me know that you have received my email and keep me informed of
any future developments regarding these planning applications?

Kind regards and many thanks

Zoé& Davenport

69A Rowley Way



